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 05 September, 2017 

 

School Vision: Our vision is to be a connected community learning, growing and achieving together. 

Purpose:   To maximise student learning through building a desire for personal excellence, a high sense of   
   self-worth and a love of learning. 

 
 

 

  
Wednesday 06 September Finance Sub Committee 6:00-7:00pm 

Thursday 07 September Footy Fever Forms/Payment Due Back 

Friday 08 September  Foundation Transition Session 3 @ 2:15pm 
District Athletics (selected students) 
Book Club Closes 

Monday 11 September School Production ï Avalon 
Book Club Closes 

Tuesday 12 September School Production ï Chivalry 

Wednesday 13 September School Production ï Galahad 

Thursday 14 September School Production ï King Arthur 
School Nurse Visit 

Monday 18 September Planning Week 
PCA Meeting 9:30am ï after assembly ï All Welcome 

Wednesday 20 September Compass Community Engagement 3:30pm  
School Council Meeting 7:15pm 

Friday 22 September Footy Fever Day organised by PCA 
Last Day Term 3 Early Dismissal 2:30pm 

Monday 09 October Term 4 Commences 8:50am 

Monday 16 October Parentôs Club Meeting (after assembly) All Welcome 

Friday 20 October Foundation Transition Session 4 @ 2:15pm 
Level 3 Sleepover 

Wednesday 25 October School Council Meeting 7:15pm 

Saturday 28 October Parentsô Club Bunnings Cake Stall Fundraiser 

Sunday 29 October Project Day #4 1:00-4:00pm 

Wednesday 01 November Foundation 2018 Information Night 700pm 

Friday 03 November Parentsô Club Ice Cream Sundae Fundraiser 

Tuesday 07 November Melbourne Cup Day Public Holiday (students not required) 

Wednesday 08-10 November Level 4 Phillip Island Camp 

Friday 10 November Foundation Transition Session 5 @ 2:15pm 

Monday 13 November Parentsô Club Meeting (after assembly) All Welcome 

Monday 13-24 November Foundation - Level 4 Swimming Program Commences 

Wednesday 22 November Foundation 2018 Orientation Morning 9:15am-12 noon 
School Council Meeting 7:15pm 

 

 CALENDAR   Diary Dates   
 
Where Legends Begin 

Our School Values: 

 

Resilience 

Responsibility 

Respect 

Optimism 

 

Our School  
Commandments: 

  

 Be your best 

 Believe in yourself 

 Love learning 

 Care for yourself, others & the  
environment 

 Always stay positive and  
 never give up 

  

  

  

  

2017 SCHOOL TERM DATES 
Term 1: 31 January to 31 March  
Term 2: 18 April to 30 June 
Term 3: 17 July to 22 September 
Term 4: 9 October to 22 December 
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Principal Report 
 
Parentsõ Club Thank you 
Over the past couple of weeks, we have 
had two great Parentsô Club events. The 
Disco and the Fatherôs day breakfast. 
These events would not be so successful 
if it was not for the hard work of the 
volunteers behind the scene. Thank you 
to the following coordinators for the Disco, Kellie Carroll and 
Louise Sperryn Jones F-2, Nat Goldsmith and Tracy Carsen 3-
6 and Belinda Foster for overseeing the Fatherôs day breakfast. 
Thank you also to all the staff that assisted with both events over 
the past couple of weeks.  
I do hope our entire dadôs/carers had a wonderful Fatherôs day 
on Sunday and that you had a chance to do something special 
as a family. 
 
Production 
Only six sleeps until the first performance of 
the School Production óToys Arenôt Us- A 
Toyrrific Taleô. The production team, cast 
and students from all levels have been doing 
a super job preparing for this event.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leaving At the End Of 2017 
If you believe that your child/ren may be 
leaving Camelot Rise at the end of 2017 
(and not as a Grade 6 student), please let us know. Obviously 
we donôt want to see you go but understand changes in family 
circumstances, therefore your early notification really will assist 
us with planning for next year. 
 
 

Term 3 and Term 4 are 
extremely busy for our 
school community.  If 
parents need to see me to 
discuss any concerns, 
please call the school on 

9803 5344 and an appointment time can be made or 
alternatively come to the school office for an appointment time 
to also be made. 
 
Have a great week. 
 
 
Helen Thomas 
Principal 
thomas.helen.h@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

 
Assistant Principal Report 

Staying Warm!  
According to the Bureau of Meteorology, the forecast for the next week, and possibly beyond, is for 
continued cold and blustery weather. Given that is the case, it is important that all students wear suitable 
items of uniform such as their bomber jackets, windcheaters and hoodies, to enable them keep adequately 
warm between now and the end of the Term. In addition to the wearing of those aforementioned uniform 
items, singlets and other discreet undergarments can provide further means to stave off the cold. We have 
had several students approach teachers and the General Office complaining that they are feeling cold, therefore your cooperation in 
ensuring that your children are coming to school with clothing that will keep them adequately warm, would be greatly appreciated. 

 
Late arrivals  
Over the last week or two, it has become noticeable that a number of families are dropping students off to 
school either after the music begins at 8:57am, or after the 9:00am bell. In order for students to be able to 
start their day in an orderly manner, it is vitally important that all students who are present for the day are in 
their classroom, organised and ready to learn by the time the 9:00am bell sounds. As a parent or guardian, 
if you knowingly arrive after the 9:00am bell, you have a duty of care to follow the agreed protocol of 

accompanying your children to the General Office first to be signed in, before then accompanying them to their classroom. Parents 
who do not follow the agreed protocol and just drop their children off at the curb after 9:00am, put their children at potential risks as 
they are effectively unsupervised once you drive away. In any case, students who arrive to classrooms without having been signed 
in at the General Office, will be asked to return to the General Office, sign in, and then return to class, causing further and unnecessary 
delays to the morningôs learning. 
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Victorian Curriculum ð Intercultural Capability 
 

The Intercultural Capability consists of two strands:  
 

Strands Cultural Practices Cultural Diversity  

  This strand involves students in describing, observing and analysing 
characteristics of their own cultural identities and those of others. 
They compare their own knowledge and experiences with those of 
others, learning to recognise commonalities, acknowledging 
differences between their lives and seek to understand and engage 
in critical reflection about such differences. The ability to reflect on 
the meaning of intercultural experiences is an essential element in 
intercultural learning. Students use critical reflection to better 
understand the perspectives and actions of individuals and groups 
in specific situations and how these can be shaped by culture. 

This strand involves students 
understanding the nature of cultural 
diversity. Students critically examine 
the concept of respect, challenges 
and opportunities created by cultural 
diversity and the way in which 
cultural diversity shapes and 
contributes to social cohesion. 

 

The Intercultural capability curriculum focuses on learning about cultural understandings and practices. Students examine, reflect on 
and challenge assumptions, stereotypes and prejudices and explore how intercultural experiences can influence and change attitudes 
and beliefs. 
 

Students apply their learning in intercultural capability to complex questions of the globalised world. Intercultural capability fosters 
skills that assist students to negotiate across barriers that may arise from differences. 
 

Intercultural capability is strongly connected to those areas of learning concerned with people and their societies, relationships and 
interactions, including the Personal and Social capability knowledge and skills related to empathy, openness, respect and conflict 
resolution. 
 

Rationale 
Intercultural interactions have become a part of everyday life in our increasingly multicultural and globalised world. Developing 
intercultural knowledge, skills and understandings is an essential part of living with others in the diverse world of the twenty-first 
century. The Intercultural capability curriculum assists young people to become responsible local and global citizens, equipped for 
living and working together in an interconnected world. 
 

Intercultural capability enables students to learn to value their own cultures, languages and beliefs, and those of others. Students 
learn about diverse cultures in ways that recognise commonalities and differences, create connections with others and cultivate 
mutual respect. 
 

The Melbourne Declaration on Educational Goals for Young Australians recognises the fundamental role that education plays in 
building a society that is ócohesive and culturally diverse, and that values Australiaôs Indigenous culturesô. The Intercultural capability 
curriculum addresses this role, developing students who are active and informed citizens with an appreciation of Australiaôs social, 
cultural, linguistic and religious diversity, and the ability to relate to and communicate across cultures at local, regional and global 
levels. 
 

Aims 
Intercultural capability aims to develop knowledge, understandings and skills to enable students to: 
 

¶ demonstrate an awareness of and respect for cultural diversity within the community 
¶ reflect on how intercultural experiences influence attitudes, values and beliefs 
¶ recognise the importance of acceptance and appreciation of cultural diversity for a cohesive community. 

The Intercultural capability curriculum focuses on learning about cultural understandings and practices. Students examine, reflect on 
and challenge assumptions, stereotypes and prejudices and explore how intercultural experiences can influence and change attitudes 
and beliefs. 
Students apply their learning in intercultural capability to complex questions of the globalised world. Intercultural capability fosters 
skills that assist students to negotiate across barriers that may arise from differences. 
Intercultural capability is strongly connected to those areas of learning concerned with people and their societies, relationships and 
interactions, including the Personal and Social capability knowledge and skills related to empathy, openness, respect and conflict 
resolution. 
 

For more information: http://victoriancurriculum.vcaa.vic.edu.au/intercultural-capability/introduction/learning-in-intercultural-capability 
 

Peter Mills 
Assistant Principal  
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SCHOOL PRODUCTION INFORMATION 2017 
 
The school production of "Toy's Aren't Us", will take place between Monday 11th - Thursday 14th of September, on the following days, 
according to their house groups (there are some members of the main cast appearing on other nights). 

Monday the 11th Avalon 

Tuesday the 12th Chivalry  

Wednesday the 13th Galahad 

Thursday the 14th King Arthur  

 

Students are 

¶ required to be at the theatre at 6:00pm on the night they are performing 

¶ to have a meal at home before arriving at the theatre (please do not send food along to the theatre) 

¶ welcome to bring along a book or card game but please do not send electronic devices 

¶ to be signed in by a member of staff at one of two entry points at the side of the theatre. Please take a left turn on entering    

the school driveway and follow the direction signs.  

¶ also required to be signed out at the end of the night by a parent/guardian at the same location as they were signed in 

¶ required to bring a named water bottle 

 

There will be tea and coffee available in the foyer from 6:15pm 

Tickets for the production are available on trybookings at  

https://trybooking.com/306456   (NO TICKET REQUIRED FOR STUENTS PERFORMING IN THE PRODUCTION) 

 

Additional Event Details: If, due to illness or other unexpected events your child will be absent on the night of their 
performance, please contact the school as soon as possible. 

Dress Code: Costume - available at the theatre 
Girls - to be tied back in a low pony tail where hair is long enough 
Foundation and basic makeup is optional and applied at home 
Asthma Medication if required 
Epipen if required 

Transport: No transport provided by the school. 
Families must make their own arrangements to drop off and pick up their children. 
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Class Student Achievement 

FC Jayden L 
In recognition of the well written imaginary postcard he wrote to his mum describing his summer 
holiday at the beach. Great work. 

FN Havana H  
In recognition of being a kind and supportive classmate, you always think about the feelings of 
others.   

FS Charlotte D In recognition of always working to the best of her ability. Well done, Charlotte! 

1H Madeleine M 
In recognition of her dedication to completing all her writing tasks to a high standard. Well done, 
Madeleine! 

1S Lucas S In recognition of his ability to understand questions and work out the answer. Great Work Lucas. !!! 

1W 

Olivia D 
 

Vibha A 

In recognition of her excellent mathematical thinking and concentration with telling the time. Well 
done Olivia! 

In recognition of her improved writing and outstanding use of punctuation. Well done Vibha! 

2A Daon L In recognition of her willingness to help our new student with routines in the class. Thanks Daon! 

2G 
Benjamin, 
Cameron & Max 

In recognition of their attention to detail planning and publishing their Beginning, Middle and End 
writing. You all used sentence length to make your writing come alive! Great work boys! 

2S Heath C In recognition of his effort and attention to detail to significantly improve his handwriting. 

3A Arsene L In recognition of always being focused when working independently. Well done, Arsene! 

3H Jenny L 
In recognition of her excellent work combining simple sentences with conjunctions to form compound 
sentences. 

4H Smaran S 
In recognition of his ability to use simple, compound and complex sentences when writing. Great 
work Smaran! 

4J Hanson X 
In recognition of his ability and effort put into planning a party for Pharrell Williams. Great problem 
solving strategies for both multiplication and division worded problems. Keep up the great work 
Hanson!  

4WT Morris C 
In recognition of his outstanding effort he has put into his procedural text using correct structure and 
creative thinking. 

5J Sidney O In recognition of her ability to both write and analyse setting and character traits. Well done, Sidney! 

5Y Michael L In recognition of his active contributions to his Book Club discussion group. Well done Michael! 

5/6N Kayleigh S 
In recognition of the great job she did rewriting a newspaper article to suit a different audience. You 
have used your paraphrasing skills well, Kayleigh! 

6A Alric C In recognition of his excellent work in coding and digital design. Well done, Alric! 

MUSIC Jessie L (5Y) 
In recognition of her ongoing determination to develop and build upon her acting skills. Such an 
improvement, well done Jessie!  

ART Michael L  (4WT) 
In recognition of his ongoing conscientious effort and respect displayed in Visual Arts each week. 
Super work Michael! 

PE Amvi D (3P) 
In recognition of the growth mindset she displayed to vastly improve her drop punt kick in such a 
short amount of time. Fantastic work Amvi! 
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On Thursday 31st August, Camelot EAL students from Foundation to Level 5 watched the movie, The Cat in the Hat, all together.  
The students have been reading Dr.Seuss texts this term and completing Literacy activities relevant to these texts. 
 
Many laughs and popcorn were shared! 
 
Leilani Burgess 
 
EAL TEACHER & STUDENT SUPPORT COORDINATOR CAMELOT RISE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
 
 

 
Book Club Issue 6 
 
Book Club Cash Orders NOW CLOSED 
Closing date for online orders has been extended to Friday 8th September. 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who made purchases at the Book Fair. 
We spent enough money to be eligible for $800 worth of books! 
These books have now been catalogued and are available for borrowing in the school library. 
Special thanks to the Lu, Riddett and Tham family for their king donations to our library. 
 
Stay tuned for the next book Fair in November as we now also qualify for the Buy One Get One Free Sale. 
 
Thanks for everyone's efforts.  
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Level 4 Phillip Island Camp  
Payments now available via course confirmations.  Payment in full due by 20th October. 

The scheduled instalment dates and amounts are as follows:  
Instalment 3  $65.00 September 15 

Final   $65.00 October 20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th November - Friday 24th November 
 
The Foundation - Level 4 swimming program will commence in Term 4 at the Monash Aquatic Centre, Waverley Road, Glen 
Waverley..   
Please mark these dates in your diary.  Further information to follow in the coming weeks. 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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CRPS old uniform recycling drive 
 
Each year tonnes of clothes and textiles end up in landfills, but as much as 95% 
could be used again. 6BM have decided to run a clothing donation drive for all the 
old Camelot Rise School uniforms what will not be worn again in 2018 when new 
uniform changes take effect. 
 
With some research we have discovered that the clothing company H&M has a 
garment collecting initiative which has been created to decrease clothing waste. 
 

6BM along with the Uniform Shop are running clothing drive where you can 
donate your old school uniforms and any other unwanted clothes.  They will then 
be taken to a H&M store to be donated for recycling. 
 
You will be able to donate your old school uniforms along with any other 
unwanted clothes and they will be taken to an H&M store to be donated for 
recycling. 

Once the old garments have been dropped off in a store, the company I:CO collects and sorts them into 
three categories: 

 Rewear ï clothing that can be worn again will be sold as second hand clothes. 

 Reuse ï old clothes and textiles will be turned into other products, such as cleaning cloths.  

 Recycle ï everything else is turned into textile fibres, and used for things like insulation.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be running this drive from Week 8 of Term 3 until Week 8 of Term 4.   
Marked boxes for collections will be located in the Library, Uniform Shop, Unit B, Unit D, 6BM & 4Hs 
classroom. 
 
Every donation made will receive a raffle ticked to win a 15% off voucher to H&M. There will be a number of 
vouchers to be won.  This will be drawn at the end of Term 4. 
 
Thank you for your support 
6BM 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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CRPS Parentsõ Club  

PC Connect 
T e r m  3  -  W e e k  8  /  2 0 1 7  

 
Footy Fever Day Lunch Offer (Friday 22 nd  September)  

Forms for a special lunch to be held on Footy Fever Day 

went home last week and are due by Thursday 7 th 

September. Forms are also available on the school 

website. Please email Parentsõ Club with any allergy 

concerns . 
 

Please ensure you return your forms on time with the 

correct money in an envelope (noting the event name, 

your childõs name and class and the amount enclosed).  
 

We try to ensure that students donõt miss out, but forms 

returned after the cutoff  date causes a  lot more work for 

our parent volunteers  
 

Coordinators: Belinda (5Y) & Tracy C. (4H)  
 

 

 
 

Production Canteen Help (11 th -  14th September)  

The production is only a week away! Performing students 

will need to be signed into the venue at 6:00pm with doors 

opening to fill the theatre at around 6:40pm. Families are 

welcome to wait during this time in the foyer. The 

Production Team has asked Paren tsõ Club to help 

coordinate a canteen at the venue, offering tea, coffee 

and water available for a small cost. We would love some 

assistance to help serve tea and coffee from 6:00pm until 

6:45pm each night ð even if you could be available for a 

20-30 minut e period it would be greatly appreciated.  

Please email us at parentsclub@camelotrise.vic.edu.au  if 

you can help.  

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder to place the following dates in your 

calendar for term 4: . 

 

Bunnings Cake Stall ð Saturday 28 th October (this is a great 

opportunity for our school to fundraise within the wider 

community.  

Ice -cream  Sundae Treat ð 3rd November  

Christmas Raffle ð 13th December  

Christmas Concert BBQ ð 13th December  

Christmas Cookie Morning Tea ð 14th  December  

Graduation evening setup ð 20th December  

 

 

 

 
 

Feel free to have a chat to any of our PC Committee 

members or send us an email at: 

parentsclub@camelotrise.vic.edu.au  We also have 

a number of PC general members you can talk to if 

youõd like more information or want to get involved. 
 

Acting President  Kellie C.   

Secretaries  Jelaine B. & Irene W.  

Treasurer Ivana B.  

Asst Treasurer Lynn Y. 

Asst Minutes Secretary  Joanne R.  

Canteen Manager  Belinda F.  

Asst Canteen Manager  Stella F. 

Uniform Shop Manager  Sam G.  

Asst Uniform Shop Manager  Fouada E.  
Lost Property  Sam J. 

School Banking  Tamara S. 

Book Club  Kathryn B.  

Asst Book Club  Michelle R.  

School Council Liaison  Carrie F. 

Reminders  

 
Fatherôs Day Breakfast 
Thank you to the fabulous group of mums who helped  at 

the Fatherõs Day Breakfast on Friday 1st September. Our 

20 volunteers served approximately 300 hot breakfasts 

and 350 cold breakfasts, involving 300  eggs, 20 packs of 

bacon, 300 hamburger buns, 8 boxes of cereal, 30 litres 

of milk, 10 litres of juice a nd around 35 litres of hot drinks.  

As always, we want to thank Helen and the staff who 

helped with the event, Ivana and all the other team of 

volunteers who helped with preparation and on the day. 

A special thank you to the coordinators, Belinda and 

Donya ele ð itõs a large event to cater for and everything 

ran smoothly thanks to your hard work! Lastly, thanks to 

the Dads, special family members and students who got 

up early to participate and waited patiently for their 

breakfast. We hope you enjoyed it!  

 

TERM 3 

Monday 18th September 

TERM 4 

Monday 16th October  

Monday 13th November  

Monday 11th December  

 

PC Meetings 2017  

Thank you  

 

Events next term  

 

Help Needed  

 PC Committee 2017  
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Term 3 Roster 

Term 3 the canteen will be offering snack sales on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday lunchtime. 
We can never have too many parent helpers, so please contact 

Belinda Foster (djabf@tpg.com.au or 0413 308 978) if you would like to volunteer. 
It is a great way to get involved, meet new parents and spend time with the kids! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember the upcoming uniform changes commencing from 2018  
(please see Compass News Feed notification) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tuesday 5/9 Wednesday 6/9 Thursday 7/9 

Nat G 
Lisa C 

Beth C 
Simone L 

Joanne R 
Lindsey S 

Tuesday 12/9 Wednesday 13/9 Thursday 14/9 

Michelle R 
Ann-Maree J 

Stella W 
Help Needed 

Help Needed 

Help Needed 

Tuesday 19/9 Wednesday 20/9 Thursday 21/9 

Nat G 
Lisa C 

Beth C 
Simone L 

Joanne R 
Lindsey S 
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